
 Local Church Budget          May     YTD 
             Budget Amount $39,997 $ 175,373 
 Received this month $  7,109 $ 152,229 
             Still Needed: $32,888 $ 23,144 
  
 Student Aid  
 MGAES $    352 $ 4,328 
 CAA: $    147  $ 2,801 

Sabbath, May 16, 2015    
10:45 a.m. 

Office phone ............................................................. 360-687-2265 
Fax ......................................................................... 360-666-3665 
Email ......................................... meadowgladesdachurch@gmail.com 
Email for Treasurer ..................... MGChurchTreasurer@gmail.com 
Email for Receptionist ............... MGChurchReceptionist@gmail.com  
Website .......................................................... www.meadowglade.com 
Facebook ................................. facebook.com/meadowgladesdachurch 
Pastor Rick Bowes, Lead Pastor .............................. 360-904-7281 
Pastor Jim Bollin, Associate Pastor .......................... 360-687-5423 
Pastor Jana Lee, Associate Pastor ........................... 360-931-6949 
Pastor David Smith, Youth Pastor .......................... 503-840-7851 
Karen Mallory, Church Administrator .................... 360-953-3728 
Nicole Scalf, Receptionist ......................................... 503-608-8548 
Battle Ground HealthCARE ................................. 360-687-8941 
Community Service Center ....................................... 360-687-3459 
Center Point ............................................................ 360-687-0150 

 

Bulletin Deadline—Tuesday at 4:00 p.m. 

~ Stewardship ~ 

 If you would like to donate to the offering of the day,  
Local Church Budget, 

please mark your tithe envelope accordingly. 

Our Address: 
 

11001 NE 189th Street 
Battle Ground, WA 98604 

 
Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday 8:30 a.m.—4:00 p.m. 
Closed Friday 

Pastor on Call: Pastor Jim Bollin 360.687.5423 

Deacon in Charge: Richard Hogg  360.263.6916 
 

Today’s services are streamed  
online live at meadowglade.com 

Welcome to Meadow Glade Church 

Fellowship Dinner:  Today is our monthly potluck fellowship 
dinner and we are hoping you can stay. Come and enjoy good 
food and good company. Following our worship service, please 
gather in the Fellowship Hall. 

Meadow Glade Seventh-day Adventist Church 

Our Flowers today are sponsored by Darlene Lampson in loving 
memory of her husband, Warren. His birthday would have been 
this Tuesday, May 19. “Even so, come Lord Jesus.” 

Special Thank You: Did you see one of the recent plays,       
“The King and I”, or “The Fiddler on the Roof”? We are looking 
forward to the school Spring Concerts showcasing the talent God 
has given to so many in our midst. We are so thankful for our 
teachers at CAA and MGAES and all of the prayers, effort, and 
love they pour into our children every day that goes far beyond 
academics. We appreciate you!  

Prelude Carolyn Kozik 

 Donna Hesgard 
 

Scripture/Prayer Becky and Leah Oster 
 

Gathering Song  
 

Christian Fellowship 
 

Church Life Pastor Rick Bowes 
 

Opening Hymn         “Be Thou My Vision”   #547 
                                             Verses 1, 3, & 4 

 

Baptism  Levi McLind 

  Pastor David Smith 
 

Children’s Story  Sylvia Fish 
 

Ministry Highlights Pastor Jim Bollin 

                                      Herb Franzman 
                                      

Songs of Praise Alanna Jones 
 

Intercessory Prayer Bill Pritchard  
 

Message    Pastor Rick Bowes 
 

                “Peaceful Living in Chaotic Times” 
                                    Part II 
  

Reflection Song Uziel Marquez 
                       

Postlude                   (Please be Seated)             Carolyn Kozik 
 

Display Case Photos:  Thank you for sharing your priceless   
wedding photos with your church family. Your photos are available 
in the church office. 

As we spend these Sabbath morning hours together,    
may you feel the presence of the Lord in study,         

praise, worship, and fellowship. 

Baptism:  There is nothing more exciting that a young person 
making the choice to give their life to Jesus Christ our Savior. 
Today, Levi McLind, son of Luis McLind and Tiffany McLind 
will be baptized. Levi is 14-years-old and a seventh-grader at 
MGAES. Please celebrate with his family and friends as they lift 
him up in prayer and praise on this special day! 

Birthday Party for Luis! Please plan to join us this afternoon, 
from 4:00-6:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall, as we celebrate our 
friend Luis McLind and his 50th birthday. A haystack supper     
will be provided and your presence is present enough. For more 
information, call Shem Hart at (687-8621). 

Children’s Church Thank You: This month marked the         
last Children’s Church of the school year - and it was absolutely 
wonderful! A big thank you to Alan and Bethany Beem, Chuck 
and Noelle Hartwick, Jim and Denise Mathey, Cary and Jessica 
Minden, Alexis Ransonet, and Heidi Ridders. A special thank you 
also to the junior leaders, parents, volunteers, and our church  
family for making this ministry such a success. Our children are 
falling in love with Jesus because of you! 



~ Church Life ~ 

 

Church Finances 

You are invited to remember our  
Church Expense needs today. 

Today: Levi McLind Baptism 11:00 a.m. 
 Fellowship Dinner 1:00 p.m. 
 Birthday Party - Luis McLind 4:00-6:00 p.m. 
 Sunset 8:36 p.m. 
   
Sunday: Men’s Study Group 7:30 a.m. 
 Work Bee 9:00 a.m. 
 Bridal Shower—Lindsay Kelstrom  10:30 a.m. 
  
Monday: W2W Bible Study 6:30 p.m. 
 Pathfinders 6:30 p.m. 
 Girls’ Bible Study 7:00 p.m.  
  
Tuesday: Community Services 1:00-5:30 p.m. 
 Pastoral Staff Meeting 1:30 p.m. 
 Belle Cantori 7:00 p.m. 
 
Wednesday: Moms in Prayer 7:00 p.m. 
 
Thursday: Community Services 10:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
   
Friday: Sunset 8:42 p.m. 
   
Next Sabbath: Message: Pastor David Smith 
 Youth Ignite 

~ Week at a Glance ~ 
 

“I may not know what tomorrow holds,   
but I do know Who holds tomorrow!”  

 

                                                           ~  Ira Stanphill   

~ Upcoming Events ~ 

Adventurer Investiture May 29 
Bridal Shower—Marissa Harris May 31 
OR Conference Adventurer Family Fun Day May 31 
CAA Graduation Weekend June 5-7 
MGC Picnics-in-the-Park  begin June 13 
Fiji Mission Trip Fundraiser Breakfast June 14 
Walla Walla University Graduation June 14 
Vacation Bible School June 22-26 
Gladstone Camp Meeting July 21-25 
CAA Annual Summer Cruise In August 2 
Tim Roosenberg August 7-8 
Financial Peace University begins September 16 
Fort Stevens Fall Campout September 18-20 

MGC Graduates: We hope you are enjoying our list of graduates. 
We are so proud of our young people and want to celebrate their 
achievements! If we missed your graduate, please take a moment 
and submit the details on a Friendship Card (in the pew) or contact 
the Church Office (687-2265). Please include graduate’s name, your 
name, your relationship, school, grade or degree, and date of 
graduation, if you know it.  

Bridal Shower: Moms in Prayer and Women’s Ministries are 
happy to invite the ladies of Meadow Glade Church to come     
together tomorrow at 10:30 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall to celebrate 
the upcoming wedding of Lindsay Kelstrom and David Mack. The 
happy couple is registered at Macy’s, REI, Amazon, and Modloth.com. 
If you have any questions, call Melanie Bickford (281-5669). 

 

MGAES Programs 
 

 Track & Field Day - K-4: May 28 starting at 8:45 a.m. 
 Track & Field Day - 5-8: May 29 starting at 8:45 a.m. 
 Father’s Day Picnic - 3-4: June 5 
 Eighth Grade Graduation - June 10 at 7:00 p.m. at MGC 
 Kindergarten Graduation - June 11 at 8:45 a.m. at MGAES 
 

CAA Programs 
 

 CAA Awards Night - May 21 at 7:00 p.m. at CAA  
 Spring Music Program - May 28 at 7:00 p.m. at CAA 
 Consecration - June 5 at 8:00 p.m. at MGC 
 Baccalaureate - June 6 at 11:00 a.m. at MGC 
 Class Night - June 6 at 9:00 p.m. at CAA 
 Commencement - June 7 at 10:00 a.m. at MGC 
 

MGAES Registration for 2015-16: Meadow Glade Adventist 
Elementary School is currently accepting applications. If you have 
any questions, please call the school office at (687-5121). 

Homeless Packets: Have you driven by someone on a street 
corner and wanted to help them? We have prepared Life Pax that 
you can have on hand to give out in these moments. The packets 
may be picked up in the office for $2 each to cover the cost of the 
materials. Thank you for being the hands and feet of Jesus.  

CAA Applications are being accepted for the 2015-16 school 
year. Applications are available online at caaschol.org or at the 
school office. We would love for your teen to be a part of our 
CAA Kodiak family. If you have any questions, call the office at 
(687-3161). 

Fort Stevens Fall Campout: Save the date! We have reserved 30 
sites in the “M” Loop once again, for the weekend of September 
18-20. We look forward to another wonderful weekend as a 
church family at the beach. Please contact the Church Office to 
reserve your site. 

MGAES Award Winner: Our own Grades 3-4 teacher, Krista 
Patchin, was awarded the Don Keele award for Academic Excellence 
in Teaching last Monday night at the school Constituency Meeting. 
We are so proud of our teachers and how they are constantly striving 
to make improvements to the education of our children. Curious 
about what is on the horizon? Feel free to ask a teacher about the  
exciting happenings at our schools. Congratulations Krista!  

VBS Donation Coupons: It’s almost time - June 22-26 is coming 
fast! “Everest—Conquering Challenges with God’s Mighty Power” is the 
theme for this year’s program. Donation coupons will be in the 
lobby for pick-up today. Please return items to the Church Office 
by May 30. There is always plenty to do for anyone who wants to 
be a part of this amazing and inspirational ministry, you just need 
to be at least entering seventh-grade this fall. Please go to 
meadowglade.com and register to participate or volunteer.  

Worthy Student Applications: The 2015-16 school year will 
quickly be here. Many of our church members give sacrificially to 
enable as many as possible in our church family to attend our 
Adventist Schools. All those applying for Worthy Student Funds 
must fill out an application from the Church Office and an online 
form for the school. Applications are due by June 30. 

Work Bee Tomorrow: We have received a generous donation of 
much-needed bark mulch for our landscaping needs and we are 
asking you to help us spread it. This will save the church ~$2500 in 
materials and labor. Thank you for helping us be good stewards of 
God’s money! We need wheelbarrows, shovels, rakes, able bodies, 
and willing hearts to come tomorrow morning at 9:00 a.m. “Many 
hands Make Light Work.” 


